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tel: 954.967.4526

January 10, 2023 fax: 954.967.4510

Kenny Skaggs

Regional Vice President
Waste Pro USA

17302 Pines Boulevard
Pembroke Pines, Florida
33029

Re: Collection of Liquidated Damages

Dear Mr. Skaggs:

The City of Hollywood is in receipt of your letter dated January 6, 2023, which was in response to
the City’s letter dated December 21, 2022. In your letter, you stated that Waste Pro USA held
discussions with former Department of Public Works staff regarding adjustments in operations
and investments in equipment, staff, etc., in lieu of fines, which is not stipulated in the City’s
contract with Waste Pro USA. You also stated that Waste Pro USA has issues with alleyway
coliection despite the contract requiring the collection of garbage, recyclables, and bulk waste in
alleyways.

As discussed during the meeting between City staff and representatives of Waste Pro USA on
December 22, 2022, it is Waste Pro USA’s responsibility to appear before the Hollywood City
Commission if it desires to propose modifications to the contract. City staff will schedule a meeting
with the City Commission for Waste Pro USA representatives to present their concerns.

Should you desire any additional discussion on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me
at 954-967-4563.

Very truly yours,

mLL

Annalie Holmes
Interim Director

cc: Dr. Wazir Ishmael, City Manager
Douglas R. Gonzales, City Attorney
George R. Keller, Jr., CPPT, Deputy City Manager
Jaime Hernandez, Emergency and Governmental Affairs Manager
Daniel Millien, Environmental Services Manager
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